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Greenwich Hospital Re−development − Hammond Care Concept

Planning and Assessment, Department of Planning, Industry and
Environment
GPO Box 39
Sydney NSW 2001

7 November, 2019

Dear Megan Fu

I am writing to you to lodge my objection in regards to the above mentioned
concept plan submitted by Hammond Care for the following reasons:

− Bulk and scale o f the Hospital Building

• Bulk and scale o f the seniors living

• Loss of habitat for native animals in regards to tree removal

• Additional traffic

• Safety concerns regarding school children using St Vincents Road on
a daily basis

NOTE: THIS IS AN AMENDED SUBMISSION AFTER VIEWING
HAMMOND CARES REVISED PLANS WHICH WERE NOT
DELIBERATLEY CLEAR
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